21 August 2024
Australian Securities Exchange
By email

Re: Clarification Statement re announcement “Drilling Planned for Mkuju uranium
project” dated 20 August 2024

We refer to the above announcement that was released to ASX yesterday (“the
Announcement”). By way of clarification and for the purposes of Listing Rule 5.23.2 AuKing
Mining Limited confirms that it is not aware of any new information or data that materially
affects the information included in the Announcement.

This statement has been authorised by the Managing Director, Paul Williams
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Paul Marshall
Company Secretary
AuKing Mining Limited



